
OCTOBER 2023 | Progress Summary

Welcome back to school! We’re excited to see students and staff on campus. Our construction projects 
at Bayside Middle School and Stormonth Elementary are progressing in the following areas:

Stormonth received new energy efficient windows

Bayside gym wall installation

Stormonth had 230 new windows installed

• Gym - Concrete masonry walls are complete 
on the west and north elevations.

• District Office - Concrete foundations and 
steel column pads are complete. 

• Concrete footings and foundations are 
nearing completion. The band, choir, and 
orchestra areas are complete and 
foundations for the new LMC will be 
complete by mid-October.

• Classroom stair towers and structural steel 
framing and decking will be complete by 
mid-October.

• Stormonth - attic windows completed by 
November.



Looking Ahead
• Gym/District Office - Concrete masonry walls for 

the gym and stage will be completed by mid-
October. Structural steel framing and roof joists 
will follow. 

• Masonry walls for the band/choir/orchestra areas 
will begin in mid-October and go into 
November.

• Classroom exterior envelope construction (walls 
and roofing) will begin mid-October.

Classroom stair tower and steel framings on SW corner Steel stairs installed to the second-floor classrooms

Structural steel for two-story classroom wing and roof New gym masonry walls

Construction Questions?  Contact Josh Brzezinski  |  Project Superintendent |  920-843-2830
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